
Aug. 10, 2023

Welcome to our first Superintendent’s Weekly Newsletter for the 2023-24 school year. This
newsletter is shared with all U-46 employees, as well as community partners, and it’s posted on
our website here.

We’ll kick off the year with a welcome message from our new superintendent, Dr. Suzanne
Johnson. This video will be shared with U-46 families tomorrow.

https://www.u-46.org/Page/9303
https://youtu.be/PoVCVWKeR5I
https://youtu.be/PoVCVWKeR5I
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